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Summary:

Summary of second US inspection of Dimona. Although inspectors "were taken to
Dimona without advance notification, [and] they had spent only a short time there," they
felt that "the visit was satisfacotry in that the AEC technicians could confirm that the
reactor is not a power reactor but rather a large research reactor. 
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